

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT Wille Administration Building, Room 300 160 Convent Avenue New York, New York 10031

TEL: 212.650.7285 FAX: 212.650.7680 www.ccny.cuny.edu

May 8, 2017

Professor Maribel Vazquez
Department of Biomedical Engineering
Grove School of Engineering
Steinman Hall, Room 403-D
The City College of New York

Dear Professor Vazquez:

I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected to receive the 2017 President's Award for Excellence.

This award recognizes both the creativity and commitment of a faculty member and the impact that he or she has had on student learning through a combination of innovative approaches in mentoring, research, teaching, and scholarship. A distinguished panel of reviewers assessed the applications and they were impressed with your accomplishments and are very enthusiastic about your future contributions. The President's Award for Excellence provides a stipend of \$5,000. On behalf of The City College of New York, I would like to say that we are extremely proud of your work and congratulate you on receiving this award.

Please be advised that you will be presented with this award at the "President's Faculty & Staff Appreciation Event" to be held tomorrow, **Tuesday**, **May 9**, **2017 at 3:00 pm** in the Great Hall of Shepard Hall. We hope to see you there.

Kindly RSVP to Ms. Julissa Alvarez @ jalvarezdiaz@ccny.cuny.edu (or at x7309) at your earliest convenience.

We look forward to your continued success and thank you for your outstanding contribution to City College.

With best regards,

Vincent Boudreau Interim President

VB/ts

cc: Interim Provost Mary Erina Driscoll

Dean Gilda Barabino Chair Mitchell Schaffler

Assistant Vice President of Human Resources John Siderakis

